
 

IMPORTANT SHOWCASE UPDATES & HOW TO GET TICKETS! 

Did you receive the 

SHOWCASE INFORMATION SHEET  

in your email on Wednesday, March 13th?


Please let me know if you need me to resend it to you!  

The INFORMATION SHEET I sent to you has everything you need to 

know so we can have a successful Showcase day for your children! You 
should have also received TICKET INFORMATION in your email.


SHOWCASE TICKETS GO ON SALE ON MONDAY, APRIL 1st   
(And no, that is not a joke!)   

This year our Showcase will have a smaller theater as 

Utah Tech University renovates their Cox Auditorium. 


This year we will be in The Eccles Main Stage Theatre.  
PLEASE get your tickets early to ensure you can get the amount of 

seats you want for our Saturday, May 18th  
performance beginning at 7:00pm!   


-Ms. Melinda


ATTENTION!


